
 

Community Information Bulletin 
COMING SOON: Multi-Year Strategic Plan Feedback Survey 

 

October 12, 2023 
 
 
The Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board (DPCDSB) is in the process of reviewing and revising its 
Multi-Year Strategic Plan (MYSP) for 2023-2027. 
 
The MYSP informs the direction of system operations and is fundamental to developing educational 
programs for students.  
 
As partners in the education of your children, we would like to hear your feedback about our next 
Multi-Year Strategic Plan.  
 
A link to the survey will be posted on the DPCDSB website and emailed to you on October 16.  
 
The survey will be open until October 30. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 


